Friday, December 7, 2018

Happy December! We have had a wonderful first week of gingerbread activities!
We had a really great time at Cedarhurst on Tuesday, I'm thinking | need to practice my
balloon animal skills now. Thank you to everyone who came along, we appreciate you!

Weekly Focus
Letter - Mm
Number - 13
Shape - Cylinder

Next week we will be continuing with our gingerbread theme. We will do some
painting, work on counting, and write winter stories.

Weekly Focus
Letter - Nn

Number - 14
Shape - Pyramid

On Saturday we will be having a fundraiser at Barnes and Noble. The staff will
be reading aloud to kids starting at 9:30, be sure to stop by to support our school!

Conferences will be on Wednesday, December 19th. There is a sign up sheet in
the foyer of our building. We do not have school the 19th and 20th and if you do not
sign up for a conference your child will be considered absent for both days.

The winter program will be next Thursday, December 13. It will be at Quigley
Hall at SIU starting at 6:30. We hope to see you all there!

If you have signed your child up for Parents’ Night Out we will see you tonight
anytime after 5! Thank you for supporting our school.

The laundry schedule will be as follows:

-November/December: Roberts Family
- January: Watters-Sandrock Family

Enjoy your weekend!
Ms. Jennipher and Ms. Melissa

Wish List Items: Matchbox cars, Dish soap, Baby wipes



